From: Cunningham, Megan 
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 11:10 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Conference Scholarship Notification

Hi Steve,

Last week (6/22 - 6/25) I attended the Aspen Ideas Festival: Spotlight Health held in Aspen, Colorado, on a scholarship from the Aspen Institute that covered my conference registration fee, lodging, and food. They also provided “swag” that I believe to be worth less than $50. I attended the conference in my official capacity. Please let me know if you need any additional information for your records.

Thanks!

Megan

Megan Cunningham
Managing Deputy Commissioner
